
 
  

 

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS WILL BE TAKEN ON: 

Friday 13th March 2020 

 

ORDER NOW - go to www.advancedlife.com.au  and enter the code  

3Z6 L19 BVZ 

Dear Parents, 

School photographs are scheduled to be taken by advancedlife. Whilst an envelope and flyer will be 

distributed shortly, if possible it is our preference that ordering be completed online to reduce 

administration and potential security issues related to the return of cash and envelopes on photo day. 

Orders for packages and sibling photographs can be placed securely online at www.advancedlife.com.au  

using our school’s unique 9 digit advancedorder code. Portrait and group package orders are due by 

photography day.  

Should you wish to purchase a sibling photograph online, the order must be placed no later than the day 

before photography day. Sibling photographs will only be taken if an order has been placed. 

Should you have any queries concerning school photographs or online ordering, please direct them via 

email to enquiries@advancedlife.com.au  
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